

2020/2021 BUCS Team Racing Championship Notice #1: Event changes due to Covid-19 pandemic

The following changes to the event have been approved by the Technical Delegates, due to the ongoing effect of the Covid-19 pandemic:

Qualifiers

- 30/31 January 2021 Northern Qualifiers at Derwent Reservoir POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE
- 30/31 January 2021 Midlands Qualifiers at Notts County SC **POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE**
- 30/31 January 2021 Eastern Qualifiers at Grafham Water SC POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE
- 6/7 February 2021 Western Qualifiers at Chew Valley SC POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE
- 6/7 February 2021 Southern Qualifiers at Oxford SC POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

Playoffs

• 6/7 March 2021 – Playoffs at Draycote Water SC - CANCELLED

The BUSA committee will be in touch regarding a membership consultation to help inform the revised format of the Championship.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Technical Delegates (busatechnicaldelegate@gmail.com)

Matt Goodbourn & Jon Napier

Technical Delegates
BUCS Team Racing Championship

16 December 2020 12:45pm

January 2020